
From: Gary Henshaw  
Sent: 27 February 2022 12:53 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
To whom it concerns, 
 
I live in Flat 3, 21 John St. My entire aspect / view is of these beautiful majestic trees. 
 
I would implore Camden Council to desist from any attempt to remove or destroy these 
trees. 
 
Our entire future depends on our ability to live with nature and not destroy it. 
 
I am dumfounded that the EES which is all about the preservation of history is complicit in 
this destruction. 
 
I would implore you to look at all other options. I strongly feel that the destruction of these 
trees would be a huge mistake. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gary Henshaw 
Flat 3, 21 John St. 
WC1N 2BF 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


